From: Dawn Coughlin [mailto:dcoughlin@ccupei.ca]
Sent: Thursday, July 20, 2023 1:27 PM

To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: supporting Borden-Carleton

| oppose to another gas station in the Borden-Carleton area.
Please support the small business’ in this area

Thanks
Dawn Coughlin



